
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

  
Social Skills Group 
Active Listening 

 
CƻǊ hŎǘƻōŜǊΩǎ {ƻŎƛŀƭ {ƪƛƭƭǎ DǊƻǳǇΣ Therapist Justin led a discussion all about Active Listening. We learned 
what active listening is, learned how to use active listening, learned how active listening can improve our 
relationships with others, and even had a chance to practice some of the skills we had learned.  
Active listening is a skill that needs to be learned and practiced. Almost everyone can hear what other 
people are saying, but it takes special effort to truly understand what another person is saying. Active 
listening is when we try hard to understand what another person is saying and also behave in ways that 
show the other person we are listening. 
 
So how do we actually engage in active listening? The first step is avoiding distractions. Looking at a cell-
ǇƘƻƴŜ ƻǊ ǿŀǘŎƘƛƴƎ ŀ ƳƻǾƛŜ ƳŀƪŜǎ ƛǘ ƭƻƻƪ ƭƛƪŜ ǿŜΩǊŜ ƴƻǘ listening, and often causes us to miss important 
ŘŜǘŀƛƭǎ ƻŦ ǿƘŀǘ ǘƘŜ ƻǘƘŜǊ ǇŜǊǎƻƴ ƛǎ ǎŀȅƛƴƎΦ LǘΩǎ ŀƭǎƻ ƛƳǇƻǊǘŀƴǘ ǘƻ ƴƻǘ ōŜ ŘƛǎǘǊŀŎǘŜŘ ōȅ ǘǊȅƛƴƎ ǘƻ ƻŦŦŜǊ 
advice right away or plan what we are going to say while the other person is still talking. On top of those 
things, using good eye-contact, nodding to show you are listening, and avoiding interrupting the other 
person are all great active listening skills. 
 
We also learned some special skills that make us even better at listening. Summarizing is when we let the 
other person know all the things we heard them say, which allows the other person to let us know if we 
missed anything or heard anything wrong. Paraphrasing is when we repeat what we heard the other 
person say, but in different words, and this also allows the other person to tell us if we heard something 
ǿǊƻƴƎΦ ²Ŝ ŀƭǎƻ ƭŜŀǊƴŜŘ ǘƘŜ ǎǇŜŎƛŀƭ ǎƪƛƭƭ ƻŦ ŎƘŜŎƪƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ǳƴŘŜǊǎǘŀƴŘƛƴƎΣ ǎǳŎƘ ŀǎ ǎŀȅƛƴƎ άIŜǊŜ ƛǎ ǿƘŀǘ L 
ǘƘƛƴƪ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ ǎŀȅƛƴƎΣέ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜƴ ŀǎƪƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ƻǘƘŜǊ ǇŜǊǎƻƴ ƛŦ ȅƻǳ Ǝƻǘ ƛǘ ǊƛƎƘǘΦ ²Ŝ ƭŜŀǊƴŜŘ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘƛǎ is 
important because even good listeners hear things wrong sometimes and need them explained again. 
Therapist Justin explained how active listening can improve our relationships. When we use active 
listening, it makes it easier for other people to see that we care about them. It also improves our 
communication with others, because when we listen well we can understand what they are really saying. 
Active listening also allows people to get to know each other better and makes it easier to resolve any 
conflicts that come up.  
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Near the end of group we all got the opportunity to put 
some of our new knowledge to use. Therapist Justin 
showed us 3 different videos so we could discuss how 
well or poorly the people in the videos listened to each 
other. Some of the videos were really funny because it 
was pretty easy to see that the people in the video were 
not good listeners. We pointed out the things that we 
noticed that told us whether the people were listening or 
not. The group noticed that good listeners made other 
people feel comfortable, while people with poor listening 

skills made other people feel irritated and uncomfortable. The people who were good listeners also 
solved their problems very quickly, while the people with poor listening skills made little progress and 
cause the conversation to be slow and awkward. It was easy to see that using good listening skills is a 
huge benefit in any situation! 
 

 

 

Featured Employee 
 

My name is Samantha. I have been with 
Marathon Residential and Counseling Services for 
ŀƭƳƻǎǘ ŀ ȅŜŀǊΦ IŜǊŜΩǎ ŀ ƭƛǘǘƭŜ ŀōƻǳǘ ƳȅǎŜƭŦΦ aȅ 
boyfriend and I and our son have 1 dog and 2 cats.  
aȅ ǎƻƴ ƛǎ ŀ ƻƴŜ ŀƴŘ ŀ ƘŀƭŦ ȅŜŀǊǎ ƻƭŘΦ IŜΩǎ ǾŜǊȅ 
smart for his age and is a quick learner. He is 
always testing his limits with mom and dad. 
During my free time I like to sew, play with my son 
and pets, watch movies, bake sweets, play card 
games with my boyfriend and have started to try 
painting. I like spending time with my family and 
sharing memories with them while my son grows 
up. My favorite holiday is Halloween. I love nature 
minus the bugs. While growing up I did not get to 
go camping so I am hoping to start that 
experience with my son someday. 
 
I like working with the clients at MRCS on cooking, 
as well as improving in my own cooking and 
helping them through difficult situations. Before 
working with MRCS I worked for a nursing home 
with dementia and rehab residents for three 
years. While working at the nursing home I 
worked as a Certified Nursing assistant helping residents ambulate, eat, dress, bathe and continue with 
their daily activities. It was a very good experience but was very physical on the body. Since I have 
started working with MRCS I have used some of my CNA skills to help my current clients. I am always 
learning not only from the company, also from the clients. So many of them are very talented and 
continue to impress me. I look forward to working with this company and learning and growing as an 
employee. 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 

Seventh Street Suites 
 

October came so fast, and hit us with some cool autumn days! Everyone at Seventh Street is winding 
down and getting ready for those few cold months to come upon us. 
 
Jackie, Crystal, Juan, and Mike P started the month off right with going to Marcus Theater for $5 movie 
Tuesday! Jackie and Juan saw MǊǎΦ tŜǊŜƎǊƛƴŜΩǎ IƻƳŜ ŦƻǊ tŜŎǳƭƛŀǊ /ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΦ Lǘ ǿŀǎ ǎǳŎƘ ŀ ƎǊŜŀǘ Ŧŀƴǘŀǎȅ 
ƳƻǾƛŜ ǇǊƻŘǳŎŜŘ ōȅ ƻƴŜ ƻŦ ŜǾŜǊȅƻƴŜΩǎ ŦŀǾƻǊƛǘŜǎΤ ¢ƛƳ .ǳǊǘƻƴΦ aƛƪŜ t ǿŜƴǘ ǘƻ ǎŜŜ ǘƘŜ ƳƻŘŜǊƴ ǿŜǎǘŜǊƴ 
Magnificent 7.  Crystal saw the hilarious movie Masterminds. Crystal told staff she hasƴΩǘ ƭŀǳƎƘŜŘ ǘƘŀǘ 
hard in a long time. Jackie, Crystal, Brittney, Heather, and Val went another week for $5 Tuesdays and 
ǎŀǿ ¢ƘŜ {ǘƻǊƪΦ 9ǾŜǊȅƻƴŜ ŀƎǊŜŜŘ ƛǘ ǿŀǎ ƻƴŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ŎǳǘŜǎǘ ƳƻǾƛŜǎ ǘƘŜȅ ƘŀǾŜ ŜǾŜǊ ǎŜŜƴΗ 9ǾŜǊȅƻƴŜ ŎŀƴΩǘ 
wait to go next month and see Trolls starring Justin Timberlake and Ana Kendrick.  
 
Juan attended a school field trip to the Zernicke Family Farm to learn about Food for America.  Juan 
really enjoyed the trip.  He enjoyed seeing the cows, the roosters and hens, the sheep and the barn cats.  
His favorite part of the day was the milking demonstration, even though he already knew how to milk! 
Thank you to the Zernicke Family Farm for hosting this event. 
 
This month we had to say good bye to Terra who is moving out! Terra 
threw a small going away party and invited everyone from MRCS! So 
much great food and laughter (only happy tears!). We wish you nothing 
but the best, Terra. Good luck! But before she left, she informed us that 
she was named employee of the month at the local hotel she has been 
working at. Congratulations.  
 

 

 

Reynolds Place 
 
Lee and Aaron kicked off the month with a tour of the 
Wausau Fire Station. Lee was thrilled to see the huge fire 
trucks up close. The fireman asked if they would like to sit 
in the firetruck and their eyes became wide and their 
smiles were miles long. That was for sure the highlight of 
the tour.  The men were able to see where the firemen eat 
their meals, sleep, as well as their activity room to watch 
TV and play cards. Another highlight was watching the 
fireman roll up the firehose. Aaron was able to try on a 
ŦƛǊŜƳŀƴΩǎ Ŏƻŀǘ ŀƴŘ ŜȄǇŜǊƛŜƴŎŜ Ƙƻǿ ƘŜŀǾȅ ǘƘŜȅ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ŀǊŜΦ 
  
Karen, Aaron, and Lee got outside to rake up leaves with 
the beautiful weather we have been having. What a great 
way to get the body moving! They had a contest to see 
who would rake the fastest which made the task a little funnier. Aaron was on mission to get all of the 
leaves, though Lee was able to keep up and made a pretty big pile of his own. Of course when you work 
hard raking, you are never too old to jump in at least once! While everyone was busy raking, Todd 
enjoyed watching from the porch with his book and soaking up the warm sun, while he still could! 

 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 

We had a new gas station open up in the area, The Holiday. During their 
grand opening the gas station was offering free coffee and soda.  Todd, 
Aaron, Lee and another client enjoyed visiting the gas station and 
comparing it to the others in the area. Everyone was able to look around 
and even meet the manager and a few others who worked there. 
Everyone was in agreement that their cappuccinos are the best around!   
 
wŜȅƴƻƭŘǎ tƭŀŎŜ ŎƻƴǘƛƴǳŜǎ ǿƛǘƘ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ƻƴ ǇŜǊŦŜŎǘƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘǎΩ 
cooking skills. This month Lee enjoyed learning how to make a super 
flavorful Italian marinara sauce.  Reynolds Place also started hosting 
drawing classes which are held once a month. All the houses are invited 
to come and learn a new skill or practice an old one. There is a suggestion 
box offered at the end of the class so we can think of ideas or see what 
skills everyone is interested in trying for the upcoming months! Look for 
ŀƴ ǳǇŘŀǘŜ ƛƴ ƴŜȄǘ ƳƻƴǘƘΩǎ ƴŜǿǎƭŜǘǘŜǊ ǘƻ ŜƴƧƻȅ ǎƻƳŜ ǇƛŎǘǳǊŜǎ ŀƴŘ ǎŜŜ 
how far we all have come with our art work! 
 

 

 

Hamilton House 
 
9ǾŜǊȅƻƴŜΩǎ ŦŀǾƻǊƛǘŜ ǘƛƳŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ȅŜŀǊ ƛǎ Ŧƛƴŀƭƭȅ here! 
You guessed it - ƛǘΩǎ ǘƘŜ ƳƻƴǘƘ ƻŦ hŎǘƻōŜǊ ǿƘƛŎƘ 
means IŀƭƭƻǿŜŜƴΗ DƘƻǳƭǎΣ ƎƻōƭƛƴǎΣ ŀƴŘ ǾŀƳǇƛǊŜǎΧ 
Val and the staff at Hamilton House were in the 
ŎǊŀŦǘƛƴƎ ƳƻƻŘ ǘƘƛǎ ƳƻƴǘƘ ŀƴŘ ŎƻǳƭŘƴΩǘ ŦƛƴŘ ŜƴƻǳƎƘ 
DIY projects for around the house! Val made a jack-
o-lantern and a ghoulish ghost out of milk jugs. Val 
painted and accessorized many little pumpkins that 
she brought home from garden club. Her favorite 
pumpkins were the ones with glitter, a cat, and a 
funny female face!  
 
Hamilton House is just filled with volunteers! Ellen 
continues to enjoy volunteering each week at a 
local thrift shop. This month Ellen was asked to 
volunteer extra hours because she does such a 
great job and is very flexible with her job duties. 
Way to go Ellen! Sean also has been volunteering 
his time this month. He is very active in his church 
and this month he began helping the church with 
renovations to make another sanctuary. Keep it up 
Sean! Val is also interested in giving back to the 
community. She is looking into volunteering at the 
YMCA. Our fingers are crossed for you Val! Jeff may 
not volunteer in the community, but he is more 
than willing to lend a helping hand and rake all the leaves up outside. Jeff has been making sure that as 
the leaves fall they take their rightful place in the pile for the city leaf pick up! 
 

 
 
 
 


